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Next Club Meeting? 

The next meeting is 19 August  2006 at The Optimist Club, from 0800-1000a.m.. This 
month we are back to the third Saturday of the month.  I have attached a map below 
showing where the club is located. 

                                               
                                  703 Oakwood Ave, Huntsville, AL, 256-427-5775 
 
If you are on the Memorial Parkway, exit on Oakwood going east. The Optimist 
Recreation Center is the 2nd left past Andrew Jackson Way. 
 
 
Message from the Club President 
 
Hello TVMC members,   
 
It is with great pleasure that I come to you this month welcoming new and returning 
members to the Tennessee Valley Mopar Club.  There is nothing more gratifying 
than watching an organization grow and mature.  This is especially true for me as 
we welcome new members into the Tennessee Valley Mopar Club.  I encourage each 
of our current members to send them a warm welcome and I also challenge each 
new member to become active in club functions and participate as much as your 
schedules permit.  There is a wealth of MOPAR knowledge within the club 
membership and I encourage you to tap into it and share the lessons you’ve learned 
while participating in this wonderful hobby. 
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Please join me in welcoming: 
Mr. Bob Reed and family of Madison, Mr. Jon Turis of Owens Cross Roads, Mr. 
Will Whitt of Huntsville, Mr. Lyle Palmer and family of Northport, Mr. Jimmy 
Leatherwood and family of Leighton, Mr. Paul Wright and family of Huntsville, 
Mr. Christopher “Chuck” Gamble and family of Cleveland, Mr. Ray Bard of 
Decatur, Mr. Brandon Lovell of Fayetteville, Mr. Eugene Richards of Lacey Springs 
and Mr. Roy Gronau and family of Hampton Cove,  
 
Again, I extend a warm welcome to each new club member. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lennie Schrimsher 
President 
Tennessee Valley Mopar Club          
 
 
 
July Meeting 
 
The agenda for the July meeting was to cover the meeting facility for the near future 
and address and extra events for the club membership.  It was decided to re-new 
our affiliation with the Optimist Club for our monthly general membership 
meetings.  We will also begin having monthly Cruise-Ins at the Dairy Queen on 
highway 72 in Madison.  
 

 
Of General Interest 

Be sure to visit the new website, you’re sure to be well pleased with the new look. 
 
Please contact me for items you wish to get in this newsletter for next month.  You 
may also contact Judson for website inclusions or information. 
 

2006 TVMC Events 
Future Club Meeting Dates for your planning purposes 

 
• 5 August 2006 @ 7:00 p.m. TVMC Cruise-In at Madison Dairy Queen 
• 19 August 2006 @ 8:00 to 10:00 a.m. General Membership Club meeting will 

be held at the Optimist Club.  This month’s presentation will be on carburetors 
presented by Mr. George Snellen.  I’ve seen George in action, and I promise, 
you do not want to miss this lesson in Mopar induction systems. 
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Other Events 
 
• August 11-13 – Friday thru Sunday – The 26th Annual Mopar Nationals in 

Columbus, OH: http://www.moparnats.org/ 
• August 12th - 2nd Annual Righteous Rods Christian Car Show & family Fun Day 

located at Highlands Baptist Church http://www.highlandsbaptist.org (flyer 
attached) 

• September 24th and 25th – 17th Annual Music City Mopar Car and Truck Show in 
Franklin, TN http://www.musiccitymoparclub.com 

• November 4 and 5th - Mopars with Big Daddy in Ocala, FL 
 
 
 

 
New Website Look 

Go to our website and take a gander at the new look of our website. It is really 
shaping up to be a website to be doubly proud of, thanks to the hard work and 
collaboration of John Burnham and Jud Hudson. Jud has been sending those of you 
with e-mail addresses information on the website, as well as some forms that will 
assist him in getting the website properly set up. Take a few minutes and help him to 
help us.  

Job well done!! 
 
 
 
 

Editors Corner 
 
Greetings 
 
If you have any items or issues you would like to bring before the general 
membership, please email me and I will include in this newsletter.  If you have a 
presentation that you would like to present at the general membership meetings 
please email me.  I also invite you to send me any Swap Shop items.  Please 
remember to let me know when items sell so I can remove them from the shop.  I 
will run them indefinitely as long as the section does not grow too large.  See you on 
the 19th. 
 
v/r 
Bob 

 
 
 
 

3 



Swap Shop 
 

I have left the Swap Shop items as is for this month since the owners of the 
information did not contact me with changes. 

 
 

(The club does not accept responsibility for typographical errors, incorrect prices and other claims as to condition, or owner 
claims. Direct contact with the seller is required for confirmation of the above.) 

 
Club member Mike Brady has the following for sale and will give any interested club 
member a good deal.  
Home phone: 256-828-9564, cell: 256-527-1046 
 

 
1996 Dodge Indy Ram, 360 Mag, Automatic, shift kit, power chip, K&N filter, Dyno 
dual exhaust system, 355 Sure Grip Rearend, Custom stereo (too many components to 
list), remote start, Ground Force lowering kit, tinted windows, headlight covers and 
visors, custom bed cover and liner, stripes painted on truck, excellent condition, has 
won many shows. $6,500.00.  
1978 Lil Red Express Truck, 340 4 speed, rear end has been tubbed out, very nice 
interior, new Holley carb and Edelbrock intake, runs great, needs paint, very fast and 
fun, $6,500.00 OBO. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Club member Lyle Palmer has the following for sale or trade: 
(205) 339-4870) 
www.moparts@dbtech.net 
 
1972 Challenger, 318, auto on console, a/c, p/s, needs resto.  
but a lot to work with, extra passenger door, extra 1973  
360 engine, extra small block 727…all     $4,200.00 
 
1969 Dart shell, extra doors, no drive train, radiator, interior,  
front floor pan; does have dash board steering wheel, front 
disc brakes.  Ready to set up for drag car.    $575.00 
 
1973 360 Engine minus carb & exhaust manifold + small block 727 $800.00 
1968 Coronet Drivers Side Front Fender     $150.00 
1969 Coronet Passengers side front fender    $150.00 
1969 Coronet flat hood       $100.00 
1969 Coronet Super Bee or R/T rear window    $150.00 
1969 Coronet trunk lid       $65.00 
1969 Road Runner/GTX Driver’s side front fender   $350.00 
1969 Road Runner/GTX Passengers side front fender   $350.00 
1969 Sport Satellite/GTX Grill      $185.00 
1970-74 Challenger passenger side door (no glass)   $175.00 
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Wanted: 1969 Dodge Super Bee or R/T, consider shells up to builders, prefer 4 speed 
car.  
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